
Closing  soon:  2019  Nygh  Hague
Conference Internship Award
Applications for the 2019 Nygh Hague Conference Internship Award close at the
end of  this  month.  The award contributes towards the costs of  a student or
graduate,  of  an  Australian  law school,  working  for  up  to  six  months  at  the
Secretariat  of  the  Hague  Conference  on  Private  International  Law  in  the
Netherlands.

The internship aims to foster Australian involvement in the work of the Hague
Conference and is established in memory of the late Hon. Dr. Peter Nygh AM. The
Australian Institute  of  International  Affairs  and the Australian Branch of  the
International Law Association sponsor the award.

The successful candidate is expected to start the internship in The Hague on 14
January 2019. Further details and information on how to apply is available here.
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